
AIACE/CENTRAL/2018/ 6                               Dated         1  /2 /2018   

To

Honarable Minister of Coal and Railways,

New Delhi

officeofmr@gov.in

 Sub:-- Seeking Appointment with Honorable Minister of Coal and Railways on the  
issue of pensioners under Coal Mines Pension Scheme 1998.
 

Dear Sir

ALL INDIA ASSOCIATION OF COAL EXECUTIVES(AIACE) is an association of 
serving and retired coal executives of Coal India, Singreni Collieries Co Ltd and Neyveli 
Lignite Corporation. We  wish to meet the Hon'ble minister of Coal Shri.Piyush Goyal in 
his office as per  his convenience  on the above subject. It has been learnt that a 
delegation of retired coal executives of  SCCL  is meeting the Honorable Minister of 
Coal and Railways in the week starting on 5th February 2018. 
The representatives of AIACE consisting of 4-5 members also wish to meet him and we 
request 5 to 10 minutes of his time.
May kindly arrange an appointment for the meeting and inform.

 Regards, 

P K SINGH RATHOR

Principal General Secretary

mailto:officeofmr@gov.in

